
Announcements – September 7, 2025



Welcome
We’re Glad You’re Here





Fall Festival

Meeting Today

4:00pm



Today at 5:30pm, we will have a meal 
at the pavilion to organize and launch 
the Connection Groups!  This will be 
an all Carry-in meal.  So please bring 
meat, side dishes, desserts for your 

family and to share.



The Ladies Craft Group will meet at 
10am this Tuesday, September 9th in 
the fellowship hall.  Each person 
should bring a craft to work on 
(knitting, crocheting, card making or 
any craft of your choice)  If anyone 
wants to learn a craft we can help the 
get started.   Everyone is welcome!  



There is a sign-up sheet for those who 
would like to volunteer to help with 

the Bristol races this weekend 
September 11-13.  This is a great 

fundraiser for the church!  See Josh 
Carter or Lee Morrow for more 

information!  

Fall Race Sign-Up!



Volunteers are needed to help with meal 
prep for the Fellowship meal on 

September 21st.  Especially anyone 
willing to grill chicken before the meal.  

There is a sign-up sheet in the foyer.  



•  The Monday Men’s Bible Study  

meets tomorrow at 5:00pm.

•  All men are invited to attend a Bible 

Study at 5:00am this Tuesday!  



Plan to join us for dinner!
Wednesdays at 5:15pm before Bible Study



Wednesdays 
at 6:00pm



Come and join us at 6:30pm this 
Wednesday for Bible Study!  The 

adults will be in the auditorium while 
the children meet in the upper room!



Fall Festival

September 27th

11:00am – 3:00pm



Men’s Retreat
October 6 & 7

Evening Bible Study

Golf During the Day
Woodlake Golf and Lodge

October 6 & 7

Time is Getting Close!

If you plan to go you need to sign up!



T-Shirt Sign-Ups
We are doing a T-Shirt order!  There 

are sign-up sheets in the foyer to 
sign-up for short-sleeve t-shirts, 
long-sleeve t-shirts, hoodies and 
zip up hoodies.  See the sign-up 
sheets for more information and 

prices.



•1-Betty Davis
•3-Donna Hughes
•3-Jill Hughes
•3-Henry Turbyfield
•4-David McKinney
•5-Anne Estep
•6-Kelsie Estep



Vacation 
Bible School  

2026

June 14-18



The Food Challenge

On our online giving app there is a 
new line item called The Food 
Challenge.  The funds raised will be 
going to the Van Fund.  To give 
online, go to our website 
www.jesusiscentral.com and click 
on the links or straight to our giving 
site:   
https://jesusiscentral.churchcenter.c
om/giving

http://www.jesusiscentral.com/


ETCHA Needs for September:  

Cleaning products with bleach:  Lysol 

spray, disinfectant wipes, Pine Sol, 

Scrubbing Bubbles



We encourage everyone to 
read God’s Word daily. We 

have two reading plans that 
can be found on our website 
www.jesusiscentral.com  You 
can choose either the New or 

Old Testament plan (or both!!).  
The link on our homepage will 
direct you to the YouVersion 
App.  The plan is included in 
our weekly bulletin and there 
are also copies in the foyer.



If you would like to be on the list for Prayer 
requests, announcements schedule 

changes, etc. please let the office know.  
You can send us an email with your phone 
number to lori.jesusiscentral@gmail.com.  

Or call 423-928-4421 and get further 
instructions for opting in.  



If you would like to 
use our Online Giving 
you can visit 
www.jesusiscentral.com/giving to 
set up your account to give online.  
You can also download the 
Planning Center app from your 
app store. 

http://www.jesusiscentral.com/giving
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